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Programs are Supported by: 

• Commonwealth Home 
Support Programme (CHSP)  

• ac.care’s Communities for 
Children Murraylands 
programme funded by the 
Australian Government 
Department of Social 
Services  

• Department for Communities 
and Social Inclusion (DCSI) 

• Department of Planning 
Transport and Infrastructure 
(DPTI) 

• The Coorong District Council 

 

We have well and truly hit the ground 

running here at the Tailem Bend    

Community Centre. It is so great to be 

organising and hosting events,      

classes, and outings again! 
 

Our Goldies—We held our very first 

Our Goldies luncheon, on February 

12th at TBCC. It was smaller group 

than usual (due to COVID), but was 

great to have a chat with everyone in  

attendance. A fantastic two course 

meal was prepared by Catering       

coordinator Jackie and served  by our 

fantastic volunteers. Dates for                      

upcoming Our Goldies lunch will be 

Friday 28th of May, Friday 25th June.                  

Call us to book a seat.  
 

Pilates—Successful pilates pop up 

event, ‘Pilates and Performance’ held 

at the Bend Motorsport Park.                

Twenty-two participants enjoyed an 

early morning pilates class with Ursula 

Longhurst, followed by breakfast and 

a glass of sparkling white wine or            

orange juice. Another pop up pilates 

event is in the works, details will be 

announced in due course.   

Gopher Hire—We recently received a 

donation of a lovely bright red Gopher,  

to the Community Centre. We have 

decided to loan this out to those who 

are considering purchasing one. This 

will be a ‘try before you buy’ initiative. 

If you are interested in giving this a go, 

please contact us and register your 

details.  

 

Hay bales—have you seen the latest 

display of the hay bales? These really 

are the gifts that keep on giving! Keep 

an eye out for what is planned next, it 

is very eggciting! 

 

 

MMCPN—We have some very                   

exciting news! Due to the high           

demand of medical transport requests 

from Meningie, a CPN car will now be 

permanently located there. MMCPN is 

need of more volunteer for Tailem 

Bend, Lameroo, Karoonda and     

Meningie. If you are keen to explore 

how you can help your community, 

and enjoy meeting people, then give 

Sam a call; 08 8572 3513, she would 

love to hear from you. 

 

C4C— Our C4C programs all returned 

to face to face delivery in Term 1. 

PCMG sessions in Murray Bridge, 

Meningie and Tailem Bend are all 

gaining great numbers. Gayle is               

settling in to her new role and will be           

attending the DRUMBEAT                          

facilitator training during the April 

school holidays. Mother’s Day Resin 

Art Workshop is fully booked and we 

are looking forward to creating some 

special pieces with Graham for our 

Mum’s. Big shoutout to the Tailem 

Bend Kindergarten and Rural Care 

children for all their help painting our 

Easter eggs for our hay display and 

colouring in for our Harmony Day   

decorations. PCMG Tailem Bend will 

start on Thursday 29th April, 9:30am 

at TBCC for Term 2. We would love to 

see you there! 

 

CHSP—For more information and             

details about the flyers displayed on 

the next page, Call TBCC and ask for 

Denise.  

 




